
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change of provision at Hazelwood Nursery and Early Years for under 2s 

 

This year, we have experienced an unprecedented demand for places for September 2016, 

particularly in our lower age groups. As a result, we have been re-evaluating our provision to 

enable us to accommodate as many families as practically possible, whilst still ensuring we 

continue to provide high quality care and education for all the children. 

 

The outcome of the re-evaluation is that from September 2016 we will re-structure our 

Nursery and Early Years provision to provide: 

 

1. Two Under 2s rooms named Fledglings (formerly Wrens and Wagtails) 

2. Two 2-3 year old rooms (Robins)  

3. Skylarks (3-4 years) 

4. Three Oak classes (4-5years) - Reception year of school 

 

The Fledgling rooms will be located in the current Wrens and Wagtails rooms with the 

youngest children likely to be grouped together. This is an exciting new development which 

allows us greater flexibility in providing excellent childcare and education for local families. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Vicki Rhind or Ruth Darvill on 01883 714171. 
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